
File No.CDMA-B3| ACCT l4l2o18-B3 SEc-CDMA

Office of the Director of
Municipal Administration, Hyderabad

Endt. No.5O545 / 2O18/ B3 L2/09/ZOLA

A copy of Govt. Memo. No.6380-B/209/At/BG/20t8, Dated:05.09.2018
regarding "Opening of PD Accounts in New ULBs" is communicated to the
Municipal Commissioners of new ULBs in the State with a request to take
necessary fu rther action accordingly.

SREEDEVI T K

DIRECTOR OF MPL ADMN

To

The Municipal Commissioners of new ULBs in the State.

(through the Regional Director-cu m -Appellate Municipal Commissioners of

Hyderabad and Warangal Region)

Copy to the Director of Treasuries and Accounts, Hyderabad.

Copy submitted to the Principal Secretary to Government, MA&UD
Department, Hyderabad for favour of kind information.
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